
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

REFLECTIONS 
July 26, 2023 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Teacher Appreciation 

We will have our teacher appreciation banquet on 

Sunday, August 20th, following the 10:45 AM worship 

service. The meal is for Sunday school teachers and their 

families, backup Sunday school teachers and their 

families, and VBS and Wednesday night teachers and 

their families. The meal is a taco bar with cupcakes for 

dessert. Please sign up, as this helps us with our food 

order. Sign-up sheets are located on the table in the foyer 

hallway. 

 

Library NewsLibrary NewsLibrary NewsLibrary News    
The PGBC library has some great Christian living books 

from authors like David Jeremiah, Max Lucado, Billy 

Graham, Liz Curtis Higgs, Lysa TerKeurst, Charles 

Swindoll and many more.  
 

We have the complete works of Charles Spurgeon, John 

Piper and Francis A. Schaeffer. Also bring the kiddos to 

explore some of our young adult fiction series like the 

Wingfeather saga, Narnia chronicles, Redwall series or 

the Anne of Green Gables series.  
 

If you would like to work in the library, please contact 

Lisa Hill at (865) 441-8160. We need folks to work for 30 

minutes before and after Sunday and Wednesday 

services. 

 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunnnnteeteeteeteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, July 30th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Robert Galyon 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 
 

 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

    

    



 
Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 

We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 17th.   Sign-up sheets will be located on the 

table in the foyer hallway. 
 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Aug. 5th  8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Aug. 7th  6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun. Aug. 20th  7:00 PM 
 

Golden OfferingGolden OfferingGolden OfferingGolden Offering    
Golden Offering for Tennessee Missions provides 

invaluable financial support for ministries that help 

reach Tennesseans for Christ. 

The Week of Prayer for Tennessee Missions will be held 

during the second week of September. The Week of 

Prayer is a concentrated prayer time for Tennessee 

Baptists, coinciding with the Golden Offering for 

Tennessee Missions.  

Theme Verse: Jesus looked at them and said, “With man 

this is impossible, but with God all things are possible.” –

Matthew 19:26 NIV 

Statewide GOTM Goal: $2,700,000 
 

PGBC Cookbooks 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a 1998 Edition of 

the PGBC “Table Treasures” Cookbook, please contact 

the office.  The cost per cookbook is now reduced to 

$10.00. The office is open Monday - Thursday, 9:00 AM - 

2:30 PM.  
 

Newsletter Information 

With the cost of postage rising and to help us be better 

stewards, would you like to receive the newsletter by 

email? If so, please send an email to pgbc@pgbctn.org to 

be added to email list. 

 

 

 

 

PAPAPAPAVILION REVILION REVILION REVILION RESERVATIONSSERVATIONSSERVATIONSSERVATIONS    
Are you in need of a fun place to host a Sunday School 

party, a birthday party, or a family get-together?  The 

pavilion is an excellent outdoor venue.   

It is equipped with a covered patio, kitchen with stovetop, 

microwave, and refrigerator.   Bathroom facilities are 

available as well as extra tables and chairs if needed. 

If you would like to reserve the pavilion, please contact 

the church office at (865) 977-1526.  You will need to stop 

by the office prior to your event to pick up the keys for 

the bathroom and kitchen. 
 

Offering Envelope Assistance 

Please help the church office keep your record of giving 

correct this year.  It is VERY important that you 

TOTALLY fill out your offering envelopes.  If you do not 

put the amount of your offering or where you want your 

money to specifically go, the church office cannot give 

you correct credit.  We thank you for your help in this. 
 

JusJusJusJust A t A t A t A ReminderReminderReminderReminder    
If all handicap spaces are full on Sunday morning, please 

use a guest parking space. 
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is Worshipping 

God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching people, building 

relationships with Christ, meeting needs and sharing 

Christian joy. 

 


